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The Edge CAP Site Announces New  
Staff 

The next time you visit your 
neighborhood CAP site The Edge, you will 
likely notice a couple of new faces, Tanya 
Hall and Ellamir Froese. Tanya is our new 
technology trainer. She is eager to assist you 
with all your technology questions and 
training needs. Regardless of your skill level, 
Tanya will be able to help you become more 
comfortable and proficient with computers 
and the Internet.  

Currently a Lumber Merchant at her 
fathers lumber yard, Tanya has a 2½ year old 
daughter and is a keeper of many pets. She 
enjoys creating things and thus her hobbies 
are generally based on something crafty. She 
also enjoys: Skating, Working, Computers, 
Traveling, The Great Outdoors, Building with 
Wood and Animals.   

 You can do many things at The Edge 
including creating and using your own email 
account; searching and surfing the internet for 
genealogical information or new recipes; 
online banking; word processing; creating your 
own blog and emailing pictures to friends and 
family. Please feel free to drop in during 
operating hours, meet Tanya and learn more 
about how she can assist you. 

 

Ellamir is our new Youth Intern. 

 Ellamir’s favorite hobby is acting. She has 
been involved in many community theater productions 
over the years, since first discovering her love of the 
stage at the age of 6. She developed an appetite for 
Shakespeare while playing a role in Julius Caesar and 
has since gone on to play Adrianna in A Comedy of 
Errors and Beatrice in Much Ado About Nothing, 
both with the Kelowna Shakespeare Society.  Ellamir 
loves the challenge and camaraderie of bringing a play 
to life on stage and is always looking forward to the 
next role.  

Ellamir’s other interests include: Dancing, Live 
Music, Traveling, Horseback Riding, Fishing, 
Working on her Property, Sledding, and Baking. 
 

Culturally Modified Cedar Trees 
 

 
 
The Sinixt (Sin-Aist) peeled the bark off these cedars 
about 120 years ago, in making their canoes. These 
types of trees are called, “living museums”.  These 
trees were found in Edgewood and are part a heritage 
site.  Ancient fish ladders are also found here. 


